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Re-Organization

Terry Fox Fundraiser

Our school under went 
re-organization this past week. As 
always, moving students around 
and disrupting their connections is 
hard. We appreciate everyone's 
patience and understanding as we 
all re-settle into our classes for the 
2023-2024 school year.

FDKA
FDKB
FDKC
FDKD
1A
1B
12A
12B
2A
23A
3A
34A
4A
4B
5A
5B
6A
67A
67B
78A
8A

Our students participated in our 
yearly Terry Fox run in support 
of Cancer research. The 
students attended an assembly 
where they learned about Terry 
Fox and the legacy that he left 
here in Canada. We are proud 
to announce that our students 
raised $1385.00 for Cancer 
Research! 

T. Jones/ C. Clark
K. Van Roon / M. Biancucci
L. Cook / N. Fielding
M. Forbes
M. Smith (LTO)
D. Clairmont
T. Fair
L. Baca
E. Sewell
S. Houle
K. Bujara
D. Quinn
A. Tracey
L. Fowler/ A. Alleyne (LTO)
B. Kauth
R. Machida
P. Petrovski (LTO)
L . Rorie (LTO)
A. Belluardo
J. Davidson
R. McCue

New Class Lists
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NO SCHOOL 
On Monday 
October 9th there 
will be no school. 
We hope you all 
enjoy your time 
with your family 
and friends.

Picture Day
Bring your SMILE with you on 
October 5th for our school 
Picture Day.

Thursday October 12

Please come and join us from 
5pm – 6:30pm where you will get the 

chance to meet your child’s teacher and 
enjoy some treats with us. We will be 

having two food trucks for you and your 
family to enjoy. Curbside Food will be 
onsite ready for you to purchase an 

Halal, Vegetarian, Vegan, Gluten Free 
and Peanut Free meals. Also Kool Jim 
will be here to help curb your sweet 
tooth with some amazing ice cream! 

We are partnering 
with Pita Pit again this 
year. Forms and 
CashOnline are open 
and this run every 4 
weeks. 

Our Milk Program started 
this week and will run until 
end of November. Our 
December/ January form 
will go out in November to 
order again 
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MABEL LABEL
Our school is fundraising with 
Mabel’s Labels! If you’re not 
familiar with Mabel’s Labels, go 
to their website and see all the 
amazing things they can provide 
for you! Their website is 
https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/

To support our fundraiser, visit 
campaigns and select [Mount 
Albion School (Stoney 
Creek)]. You can pick out 
whatever labels or product you 
want, and it will ship for free 
directly to your house! Thank you 
for supporting us!

Sports News

GO Cougars, GO!!

Cross Country Meet for 
team members in 
grades 3-8 on October 
12th!

A shoutout goes to all of the 
students and coaches who 
practiced throughout 
September and participated in 
the HWDSB 3-pitch 
tournaments.  Mount Albion 
was able to field a Senior and 
Junior boys team as well as a 
Junior girls team. Thank you to 
Mr. Pickett, Ms. Kauth and Ms. 
Smith for coaching the teams. A 
special thank you to all the 
athletes and parents who 
showed up to support our 
teams!

3-PITCH

Cross Country

https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/

